[bookmark: _GoBack]“Ultimately, the best way to combat the foreclosure crisis is to create jobs and get our economy moving again.  My office spends a tremendous amount of time helping Nevadans keep their homes. I welcome the efforts of the Administration, and hope this initiative can provide relief for those on the cusp of foreclosure. I look forward to evaluating the full details of the program changes to determine its benefits to Nevada,” said Senator Heller. 
